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ComEd is performing vegetation management activities on distribution 
circuits in Tinley Park throughout the next few months. These vegetation 
management activities are a key component of ComEd’s maintenance 
program to ensure system electrical reliability, as vegetation contact with 
ComEd equipment is a leading cause of outages. 
 
See a map of the work area. 
 
Qualified line-clearance workers contracted by ComEd will be performing the 
tree pruning work. Supervisors and general foremen will be in close contact 
with the crews, ensuring that work is performed properly. 
 
For more information about vegetation maintenance along power lines  and 
ComEd’s “Right Tree, Right Place” program, visit the ComEd website or call 
(800) 334-7661. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/News%20and%20Events/Tinley%20Park.pdf

